
 

St Anne’s     

 Weekly!                
17th March 2023 

Lenten Mass 
 
 

On Tuesday, Fr Chris came into Year 3 to celebrate a Lenten 
Mass. It was lovely to see so many parents, grandparents and 
governors of school. Thank you to Year 3 for being so beautifully 
behaved and their wonderful contributions towards the Mass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Attendance  
Well Done Year 3 & 4 with 100% 
Attendance last week! Keep up the 
excellent work.  
 

Class Attendance 

Reception 98% 

Year One 95% 

Year Two 97.3% 

Year Three 100% 

Year Four 100% 

Year Five 91% 

Year Six 99.3% 

 

 

 

If your child is absent, please make contact with 
school daily either on the telephone messaging 
service or on Parent Mail.  

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
British Science Week 

 
After finding out about different scientists and the connections between skills in science and creativity, Year 
Five really enjoyed inviting pupils from other classes to share their knowledge and discuss what they love 

about science. They worked so well together! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year One enjoyed some Maths Day activities! They made ‘greater than and less than puppets.’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
EYFS Mother’s Day Assembly 

This morning EYFS performed a beautiful Mother’s Day Assembly for the whole school. It was lovely to see so 
many Mothers and Grandmothers in the hall this morning! We are all so thankful for the children and the EYFS 

team for all their hard work organising this lovely event. 

After the Assembly, there was a Coffee Morning to raise funds for the ‘Living Egg Project’. It was a roaring 
success with enough money being raised to bring the chicks to school! Well done EYFS! 

 


